
President’s message 
 

April 1, 2021 

 

Have you seen the news? We have a new logo! It’s true! I know…we showed it off 2 years ago…but 

it’s finally real! 

 

But that’s not the REAL news! What is it, you ask? The wait is over… we have a new WEBSITE!   

 

YES, today is April 1st. NO, it’s NOT an April Fool’s Day joke! 

 

It’s been a very long time coming – trust me, we all know this! Without boring you with all the details 

(and the agony), we have wanted to update our website for many years and, for a variety of reasons, we 

have been “back to the drawing board” far too often.   

 

After a lot of collaboration and hard work, we made it!  

 

We know it’s not perfect (nothing is), but we hope you like the changes we have made. Our goal was 
to make the new site user-friendly and provide a fresh new look.  We all need that after this very     
difficult year!  Please note that not all of our event directors have submitted their event forms for 2021 
due to the uncertainty of Covid-19. If an event form is not submitted, the event will not show up on the 
event list, calendar or map.  
 

Please check it out! www.worldsdc.com 
 
 
It takes a village!  Special kudos go out to the following for their hard work on the website, graphics, 

design, photos: Jim Coakley, Nicole Zwerlein, Paul Stoddard, Dan Krieger, Kim Liu, Estelle Bonnaire, 

Brad Whelan, Constance Gauthier, Tara Mueller, and Enmanuel Diaz – and the many others in our 

village who have helped make this happen.  

 

We hope you enjoy it, feel free to give any feedback to the WSDC Board at:  info@worldsdc.com 
 
 
Take care, 
 

 

Dani Canziani 

President, WSDC Board of Directors 
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